
Saturday, July 25, 
from 2 to 5 a.m. 

Wilkeson and Carbonado

Puget Sound Energy is working to upgrade our electric 
system from our existing low-voltage 55 kilovolt (kV) 
transmission line to our now current standard of 115 kV.

In order to upgrade the system, PSE needs to take our 
Wilkeson substation located at 213 Church St. 
offline for a few hours during the early morning of 
Saturday, July 25.

We apologize for the inconvenience and 
appreciate your understanding the need for this 
temporary disruption of your electric service at the 
time where it should impact the community 
the least.

For more information, go to PSE.com or call
customer service at 1-888-225-5773.
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